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Abstract: This talk will share preliminary data analysis from an ongoing 

survey study that seeks to understand student experiences learning 

mathematics. More specifically, this study is being conducted with the purpose 

of collecting more extensive and purposeful data to provide opportunity for 

further analysis of student experiences to more fully understand the prevalence 

of experiences that students find threatening to their mathematics disposition 

in order to better identify, treat, and even prevent the occurrence of math 

trauma (Gunter & Gunter, 2023). 
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